
Please listen carefully to this important reminder of district policy:

ALL electronic devices (including cell phones, airpods and smart
watches) MUST be turned off before entering the building and kept in

your LOCKER for the entire day.

If a student is found to have their phone on them while inside the building,
the phone will be held by the Building Principal in a secure location until a
parent, guardian, or designated emergency contact of the student picks

up the device.

 Upcoming events: 

3/13 - Start of Cycle 5
3/31 - School Closed - Eid Al-Fitr
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